
January 14, 2024

Upcoming Events

Scan to visit 
our website: 

﻿1/15: Office Closed
1/13 at 9 AM: Reconciliation
1/20 at 4:15 PM: Meals for
the Hungry
1/23 at 11:00 AM: Virtual
Bible Study
1/24 at 5:30 PM: Prayer
service cele﻿brating Christian
Unity Week

Third Sunday of Ordinary
Time, Sunday of the

Word of God
Next weekend is the Third
Sunday of Ordinary Time,
Sunday of the Word of
God(1/21). We will be inviting all
present lectors to come to the
front for a special blessing. We
encourage everyone to bring
their Bibles so that we can bless
them as well next weekend. 

Meals for the Hungry: January 20
Please drop off food at Immaculate Conception
Kitchen between 4:15 and 5:00 PM.
Please consider helping in this month's Meals
for the Hungry. We ask that food donations be
delivered in disposable (i.e., aluminum) pans
and that each donation be enough to feed 15
people. Donations can be dropped off at the
Immaculata kitchen (attached to the school).
Food will be kept warm and cold as necessary
until transport to Urban Ministries on Liberty
Street, where meals will be served in person.

Sign up here

Office Closed - Monday, January 15th
The Parish office will be closed on Monday, January 15th, in honor of
Martin Luther King Jr. Day. We will reopen on Tuesday. 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, Ecumenical Prayer
Service and Fellowship

Join us on Wednesday, January 24 at 5:30 PM here at IC as Durham
Congregations In Action (DCIA) and its members, together with Duke
Divinity's Center for Reconciliation, host an ecumenical prayer service
and fellowship. A light reception and fellowship will follow the service.
The event will be bilingual (English and Spanish) and is open to the
public.

Virtual Bible Study
Meets the second and fourth
Tuesday of the month from 11:00
AM to 12:30 PM on Zoom. Our
next study begins on January 23
and will be the Book of Exodus,
using the New Collegeville Bible
Commentary. New members are
welcome. Contact Karen Poglitsch
at kpoglitsch@sbcglobal.net if
interested.

Immaculata News
For families interested in applying to Immaculata Catholic
School for the 2024-2025 school year, our application is
now OPEN. Scan the QR Code beside to apply.

Be sure to review this funding opportunity; the North
Carolina Opportunity Scholarship application for the
2024-2025 school year will open on February 1, 2024. We
encourage all to apply! Scan the QR Code beside to apply.
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Staff Directory

PRIESTS/DEACONS
Fr. Manuel Viera Ext. 290
Fr. Hugh Macsherry Ext. 258
Fr. Gonzalo Torres Ext. 259
Deacon Gerardo Chavez Ext. 190

OPERATIONS 
Johnny Acosta Ext. 264
Peter Sampson Ext. 261

FAITH FORMATION
Martha Ellis 281-0719
Joel Musser 281-0720
Mariza Mandujano-Ortiz Ext. 250
Janeth Araiza Ext. 246

JPIC 
Ken Chiha ext. 293

MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS
January 13 - January 20

Saturday 
Sunday 

Monday 
Tuesday       
Wed. 
Thursday                        

Friday 
Saturday                     

BAPTISM
Nancy Cabrera Ext. 276

RECEPTION
Zumi Johnson Ext. 256

STEWARDSHIP
Margie Burton Ext. 260

Olga Rodriguez Ext. 275

SPANISH PASTORAL CARE
Katushka Olave Ext.270

ACCOUNTANT
Jenny Froehlich Ext. 280

MUSIC 
 James Maxson 263-0725

COMMS COOR.
Fabian Hernandez Ext. 281

     5:30 pm 
7:45 am
9:30 am

11:30 am
        1:30 pm

5:00 pm
            8:15 am 

8:15 am 
12:00 pm

8:15 am 
7:00 pm
8:15 am
8:15 am

LOVE FUND

The Love Fund comes from our community. A single mother of two. She lost her job. She is beginning
a new job but she has used all her savings to pay her past bills and needs help with her current rent
and utility bills. She does not want to get behind. She would appreciate any financial help provided. 

In Gratitude
The Friars of
Immaculate Conception
Parish thank you for
your great generosity
during the Christmas
Season. May the Lord
continue to bless all of
you. 

Love Fund
Thank you so much for your generosity this
Christmas! We especially want to thank you for
your donations to the second collection on
Christmas which was for the Love Fund. Your
donations totaled $9,826. As you know the Love
Fund allows us to help those in need. Your
generosity will allow us to help many people!  

Thank you “RESPETO”
Thank you to the RESPETO group for the Epiphany activities last Sunday; the play was wonderful. The
Rosca and hot chocolate were appreciated by the kids.

mailto:araizaj@icdurham.org

